
Who Puts the Chicken Before 
the Egg...and Who Doesn’t?

HE HUMANE SOCIETY OF THE UNITED STATES THANKS JIMBO’S…NATURALLY!

for its socially responsible decision to discontinue the sale of eggs from caged birds in its 

three San Diego-area stores.

By committing to a cage-free egg policy, Jimbo’s…Naturally! is helping free hens from the confines of tiny

“battery cages”—wire enclosures that give each bird less space than a single sheet of letter-sized paper.

Confined in these cages, millions of egg-laying hens are unable to perform natural behaviors such as

flapping their wings, nesting, and even walking freely. Their lives are filled with suffering and frustration.

Unfortunately, Trader Joe’s™, which has several San Diego-area locations, continues to support

abusive battery cages. Please call Trader Joe’s West Coast office at 626-599-3817 and ask the 

company to follow the lead of Jimbo’s…Naturally! by discontinuing the sale of eggs from caged hens. 

THANK YOU, Jimbo’s…Naturally!, 
for your compassionate decision to help move 

the egg industry away from battery cages.

For more information about Jimbo’s…Naturally!, 
please visit www.Jimbos.com.

To learn ways you can help caged hens, 
please visit www.CruelEggs.org.
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